
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction Notice – Road Settlement Repair 

 
Dear Residents, 

 

 

Please be advised that Knelsen Construction will be on site Friday, May 16, 2025, to complete 

repair work on a road settlement around an existing manhole located at the 10th Avenue and 53 

Street T-intersection in Edson. The work is expected to take approximately one day, and 

temporary traffic controls will be in place to ensure safety. 

 

Access to nearby properties will be maintained, but parking in the immediate work zone may be 

restricted. Please follow posted signage and obey any onsite personnel directing traffic. 

 

As a reminder, we ask that children and pets be kept away from construction areas, equipment, 

and open excavations at all times. 

 

We appreciate your cooperation during this work. 

 

For questions or concerns, please contact: 

 

Mike Duffett Superintendent 780-266-0382 

GS Construction Office: Ext. 0 GS Office 780-962-3544 

If calling the office, please reference job number 24106 to assist the receptionist in directing 

your inquiry. 

 

We thank you in advance for your cooperation, 

 

G.S. Construction 

 
 


